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July 15, 2020

Toledo City Council

One Government Center, Suite 2100
Toledo, Ohio 43604

Attn: Council President Cherry

RE: Support for Closure and Removal of Summit Street Pedestrian Bridge

Toledo City Council:

Please accept this letter of support for the City’s request to close and remove the pedestrian bridge
over Summit Street connecting 3 Seagate to 300 Madison. We understand that removal of the bridge
is necessary in order to facilitate the $10 million reconstruction of Summit Street from Lafayette
Street to Jackson Street.

Although the owner of real property that will be directly impacted by the closure and removal of the
pedestrian bridge, the Toledo-Lucas County Port Authority understands the importance of the project
and hereby expresses its support.

We sincerely appreciate your support and continued efforts to enhance Downtown Toledo.

Sincerely,
Toledo-Lucas County Port Authority

President & CEO
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